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ATTENTION PORTABLE RADIOLOGY PROVIDERS: 

 

The claims processing system has been updated to reflect new codes reimbursable to portable 
radiology providers beginning with dates of service January 1, 2016 going forward.  Previously 
denied claims will be reprocessed for payment where appropriate without any action required on 
behalf of the provider.   Payments will be reflected on the RA of September 5th, 2017.   

For questions regarding this message and/or fee for service claims, please contact Molina 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040.   

Updates to Healthy Louisiana related systems and claims processing changes are plan specific and 
are the responsibility of each health plan.  For questions regarding Healthy Louisiana updates, 
please contact the appropriate health plan.   

 


